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To Whom It May Concern: 

 

I'm against overriding the will of the voters who have repeatedly rejected this cruel 

practice.  This measure would create a chaotic patchwork approach to wildlife 

management and law enforcement.  It's highly disappointing that this cruel practice is 

once again being considered.  Let's put it to bed forever, honor the will of the voters 

and respect the cougars who share our lands. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Lynn Sussman 


